
Specialist equipment for SEND pupils in school 
Do you have any specialist equipment issued to pupils with SEND that is no longer 
being used?  This may include old equipment or items in need of maintenance or 
repair. 

We are encouraging schools to return unrequired equipment back to the specialist 
equipment for schools’ service, so that it can be assessed for re-use.   

To arrange a collection, please contact Gary Underhill, F & E Technician at 
NPS Group: gary.underhill@nps.co.uk  01603 706117 or 07824694713.  
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